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Stars of the week 
For the week ending 25th 

March  

Doves: Jake & Rose 
Owls: Toby & Reuben 
Swallows:  Isaac & Amelia 
Woodpeckers:  Mariam & Flynn 
Jackdaws:  Emma & Ruby 
Swans: Phoebe & Terezka 
Kestrels: Tiano, Cora & Lilly-Rose 
Falcons: Lexie & Lola 

The following children were  
recognised for showing the 

school values in PE this week:   
Week ending March 125h  

 
Doves:  Emma & Mia 
Owls: Jessica 
Swallows: Amber 
Woodpeckers:  Henry 
Jackdaws: Mariam 
Swans: Bertie & Savanna 
Kestrels: Luke 
Falcons: Lily, Mason, Lucy & Amelia   

Values Champions 
For week ending March 25th  

 
Doves:  Guy 
Owls:  Stanley 
Swallows:  Noah 
Woodpeckers: Chloe S 
Jackdaws: Amelia 
Swans:  Harvey 
Kestrels: Oliver 
Falcons: Darcy 

 

 
I hope that you all had a lovely Easter break and 
managed to relax and enjoy the sunshine. I am 
really pleased to say that the cases of COVID 

have significantly decreased and we appear to be        
chicken pox free! 

We are making positive moves back towards   
normal school life again with everyone eating in 
the dining hall and  face to face worship times  

restarting on Monday.  

Next week you will receive a copy of the calendar 
dates for the summer term including sports days 
and leavers performances that we are very much 

planning for you to be able to attend.  

We’re looking forward to an exciting and        
hopefully normal summer term. 

The postponed School Disco has 
now been rearranged to Friday May 
6th.  
Please see flyer on Pg2 and     
booking forms on Pg’s 3 & 4 and 
payment details on pg 5. 

Please check our school website for the latest    
advice around COVID and the number of days   

advised to stay at home and for which symptoms. 

 
Thank you to everyone who          
donated to the FoodBank.  
 

The donations were gratefully received. 

Tempest photography will be in school on 
Wednesday 27th April to take class photographs. 
Could all children come to school in their school 

uniform and NOT their PE kit on Wednesday.  
Thank you 

Could the Jackdaws come in their PE kit on 
Thursday instead of Wednesday next week 

please. 

Please note, so you can make alternative arrange-
ments, that we will not be running  holiday club 

during the May half term holiday. 










